
Coastal Quilter's Guild
General Meeting Minutes
April 13,2000

• Meeting held at St Andrew's Presbyterian Church and called to order at 8pm by President
Ranell Hansen

• Over 50 Community quilts were displayed, they are for the Health Center at Samarkand.
• Diane Eardley introduced the new members and guests
• Leslie Hogan spoke to recruit members for positions for the quilt show.
• JB gave a presentation for the Aids Memorial Candle Light panels, they are 12x12 panels,

workshops are 4/22, 4/29, 5/6, and 5/13. They are crafting the quilt sections at the agency
and he asked for volunteers to help with the piecing and sewing.

• Susan West told the membership about the "Sew What's New" program for next month and
the June workshop which is "Circle of Stars"

• Ingrid Engmeir told of the new member reception on the patio before the meeting next month
• Suzy Carter talked about the Community Quilts for Samarkand, there are over 50 so far and

will be presented to the Health Center approximately May 1st. The next workshop will be held
at Samarkand the last Saturday in April

• The Board Retreat is May 20-21 at Rancho La Serpa. The fee is $60, members should
contact Judy Stanton if they wish to attend.

• Group of the month for May will be an exhibit of "multigenerational quilts"
• Kristin Otte spoke about the challenge quilts, the theme is "Wish You Were Here", the

maximum size is 24"
• Chantel
• Block of the month was won by Diane lIer
• Break
• Members were encouraged to sign up for the Charm Exchange
• Door prizes
• Susan West introduced our speaker Roberta Horton.
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